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PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

From: Alexandria Police Department 

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 

To: Media Outlets 

 

APD ANNOUNCES TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF I-49 THROUGH ALEXANDRIA DUE TO CRASH 

 

Alexandria, Louisiana – The Alexandria Police Department announces that I-49 northbound and southbound 

through Alexandria is closed due to an overturned tractor-trailer.  

 

Motorist are advised to use an alternate route. 

 

For the most up-to-date road status information, DOTD offers motorists various resources: 

 

 511 Traveler Information: Travelers can find information regarding road closures by downloading the 
Louisiana 511 mobile app or by visiting the 511 Traveler Information website at www.511la.org. This 

website is updated in real time with changing road conditions. 

 MyDOTD: Motorists can receive up-to-date information on local projects, lane and road closures, and other 
DOTD activity by signing up for MyDOTD at www.dotd.la.gov. 

 

Social Media: Find DOTD on social media for updates and information. 
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Contact: Michael Caffery 

     Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

                Michael.caffery@cityofalex.com 

  (318) 449-5000 

  www.cityofalexandriala.com 
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